
 

 
 

 

December 11, 2015 

 

Dear Meg, 

 

The ASC Arts and Humanities panel met on December 4 and reviewed a proposed 

change to the Dance BFA. Up to now, Dance BFA students have been required to 

maintain a minimum GPA in the major of 2.25 or higher in order to graduate. The Dance 

faculty are proposing to raise the minimum GPA in the major to 3.0 and to raise the 

minimum grade for graduation requirements from what they believe to be the university’s 

“D”-rule to “C-“ or higher. The committee would like to point out that the data presented 

does not necessarily support this change, but we feel it’s a reasonable request. 

 

After the proposers clarified wording regarding the grade change as requested by the 

committee, we voted unanimously to accept the grade adjustments. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Janice M. Aski 

           Janice m. Aski


